
PSSC Meeting 

February 4, 2016 

Minutes 
 

In attendance: Keith Comeau, Philip Breau, Marc Comeau, Kyla Landry. 

 

This meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Keith Comeau. 

 

1. Keith Comeau addressed the group with opening remarks and a welcome to 

returning members and new members. 

 

2. Keith Comeau then shared that remaining funds in the PSSC budget had to be 

spent by the end of this fiscal year.  A motion was moved by Pierre and seconded 

by Marc that remaining funds be used to purchase Parent Resource books 

available to parents of Gretna Green. 

 

3. The Douglastown Lions Club were nominated by those in attendance for the 

Celebrate the Spirit Award.  Kyla will finalize the nomination. 

 

4. Recent updates regarding the school renovation and expansion was provided by 

both Kyla Landry and K. Comeau.   

 

 

5. Student Perception Survey results were share with the committee and disussed. 

 

6.  The SIP was then shared by Keith and discussed as  a committee. 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15. 

 

Next Scheduled Meeting will be held on May 19, 2016. 

 

 

 


